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I have personally witnessed corporate decisionmaking by non-medical administrators 

which has led to direct patient harm. I have seen inadequate staffing of Emergency 

Departments, deliberate upcharging of charts, and intentional administration of 

medications with the potential for harm. All of these flagrant ethical violations 

occurred in emergency departments staffed by contract management groups owned 

by private equity. Any member who opposes this bill is sending a message to your 

constituents that you have no regard for their health, wellbeing and safety. Good luck 

Oregon. Healthcare is not just business.  


